Edward Buxton

I favor the proposed requirements for increasing the proportion of Electric Vehicles to lower
permanent greenhouse emissions and lower ozone pollution. We bought a new KIA EV6 in
Albuquerque and have driven 1000 clean troublefree miles in Albuquerque charging with 120V
electricity from our house. We have just completed a 1200 mile road trip to Madison, WI with no
problem finding fast chargers so we spent no more time charging than we would have spent fueling
and we paid a lot less. We felt good driving through the wind farms in NM, OK, KS and IA which
were powering our trip sustainably. Solar contributes as well. NM has abundant renewable energy.
We should be using it rather than cannibalizing our future by burning fossil fuels which release
"forever" earth-warming greenhouse gases.



